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CHILD CARE PROVIDER TRAINING AND FINGERPRINTING UPDATE 

Training: 

• Child Care Connections has canceled all in-person trainings for March and April. Program 
Essentials, Early Childhood Essentials, Preschool and Infant/Toddler classes will be held 
via Zoom. If you are currently enrolled in one of these courses, you should be getting 
more information soon. 

• We will be hosting one or two free zoom trainings in the coming months and will keep 
you posted when those are available.  

• CPR/1st Aid will be rescheduled as soon as we are able. We are awaiting official word 
from MT Child Care Licensing about this; however, we have been told by local Licensors 
that this class will be waived for 60 days.  

• CCT (www.childcaretraining.org) is currently running a 50% off sale for all online 
training. 

Fingerprinting: 

• To keep our staff members and our community safe and healthy, Child Care 
Connections will be conducting fingerprint background checks next week by 
appointment only. If you are a program that is providing care for children of 
essential workers and need to make a fingerprint appointment, please contact:  

o Bozeman Area- Sarah Peterson at (406)548-3662 
o Helena Area- Kemery Smith at 406-587-7786 

Notes from ECP: 

• 2020 Spring Professional Development Incentive Award-Higher Education. Application 
must be received by 4:00 p.m. June 21, 2020. Faxed and emailed applications are not 
accepted. Application can be found here! 

More information and updates for child care providers and families are available at 
cccmontana.org/covid19 

http://www.childcaretraining.org/
https://www.mtecp.org/pdfs/AWARDSPDIA/PDIA%20application.pdf
cccmontana.org/covid19

